
19/11/2020 

Select... David and Jan Evans Evans 
4 Wandeen RD 
Clareville NSW 2107 
pinkpigproductions@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2020/1163 - 24 Wandeen Road CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

We refer to the recently amended Master Set of plans dated 30/10/2020 and the amended 
Landscape plans dated 5/11/2020.

These amended plans do not allay our concerns voiced in our submission dated 7/10/2020 
commenting on the original drawings for the proposal. 

We ask that the council continue to refer to our earlier submission.

Sincerely

David and Jan Evans 

Sent: 19/11/2020 10:00:44 AM
Subject: Online Submission


